Faculty Senate Diversity Committee 2010/2011

The Diversity Committee had a productive year and would like to highlight the
following accomplishments:

Curriculum Sub Committee — Constructed application for D designation which
faculty can use when applying for their course to be D designated. Also composed
clear and detailed description of the D designation,including suggestions for how
different disciplines and courses may integrate diversity into their courses. Both
of these documents are available on the FSDC website.

Programming Sub Committee — Open student forum for Teacher Education
students. Jacob Werblow took lead in raising funds and scheduling Civil Rights
legend, Dr. Bernard Lafayette and Victoria Christgau for workshop for faculty and
students on Kingian Nonviolence.

Policy Sub Committee - Equity study report will go to the President this week.
Carolyn Fallahi reports that recommendations will be forthcoming with the
release of the study. Carolyn’s psy 236 course received a D designation (under
curriculum).

Outreach Subcommittee — Brought in group of high school detention young
women between 14 and 16 years old for a day at CCSU. This successful event
allowed the young women to realize they can attend college. They attended a
criminology class, received beneficial information about attending school from
various departments. They were also treated to lunch and had some fun
experiences built into their day.



Web Site Sub Committee — has again done a great job in keeping the FSDC
informative and updated.

Funds for programs were primarily given through grants obtained from the
Office of Diversity and Equity.



